
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD FEBRUARY 15, 2016 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenos ha Unif ied School Board was held on Thursday, 
February 15, 2016, at 5:30 P.M.  in the Board Meeting Room  at the Educational Suppor t 
Center.  The purpose of this  meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public and to 
Interview Finalists for Health Insur ance and Other Employee Fringe Benefits. 

  
The meeting was called to order at 5:32  P.M. with the following members present: 

Mr. Flood, Ms. Stevens, Mr. Kunich, Mr. Wade, Mrs. Snyder , Mr. Falkofske, and Mrs. 
Coleman. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis; Mr. Tarik Ha mdan, Chief Financial Officer; and Mr. Scott 
Schultz and Mrs. Colleen Hoeks ema, both from  Hays Companies of Wisconsin, were 
also presen t.  

 
Mrs. Coleman, President, opened the meet ing by announc ing that this was a 

special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School Dis t rict No. 1.  
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice 
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers. 
 
 There were views and comments by the public. 
 
 Represent atives from WEA Trust arriv ed at 5:52 P.M. They  gave a presentation 
regarding health insurance and other employee fridge benefit s and then responded to 
questions from Board members.  T hey were excus ed at 6:36 P.M. 
 
 Represent atives from UnitedHealthcare  arrived at 6:39 P.M. They gave a 
presentation regarding health insurance and other employ ee fridge benefits and then 
responded to questions from Board members.   They were excused at 7:55 P.M. 
  
 Represent atives from Met Life arriv ed at 8:03 P.M. They  gave a presentation 
regarding dental insurance and then responded to questions from Board members.  
They were excus ed at 8:41 P.M. 
 
 Represent atives from Delta Dental arriv ed at 8:53 P.M. They gave a presentation 
regarding dental insurance and then responded to questions from Board members.  
They were excus ed at 9:22 P.M. 
 
 Mr. Falkofske moved to adjourn the meetin g.  Mr. Kunich seconded the motion.  
Unanimous ly approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 9:23 P.M. 

 
               Stacy Schroeder Busby 
               School Board Secretary 


